
 

Next term…  

Monday 30th October 

Owl Class visit to Wheelock 

Farm  

 

Tuesday 31st October  

Spooky Spectacular Free 

Lunch  

Reception—Year 6 

 

Thursday 2nd November  

Coffee Morning with the School 

Nurse  

8:30am, KS2 Staffroom  

 

Friday 3rd November  

Anti-Bullying Play  

Years 2-6  

Weekly Bulletin no.40 

Thursday 19th October 2023 

We’ve reached the end of a fantastic half term at Darnhall. We hope parents, 

carers, children and staff all have a lovely break. We will welcome the         

children back on Monday 30th October.  

Our Parents’/Carers’ Consultation Evening will take place on Monday 6th 

and Tuesday 7th November. The booking system will go live on the first day 

back, Monday at 7:30am. A letter will be emailed with more information.  

We have an Anti-Bullying performance in school on Friday 3rd November 

for Years 2-6, we would appreciate a £1 contribution towards this via 

ParentPay as we believe it’ll be beneficial to the children.  

All of our Christmas trips and events will be going live on Wednesday 1st 

November with all of the information you need.  

 



A big well done to this week’s attendance winners 

Grasshopper Class  

Grasshopper class have won again this week!  

Their attendance is amazing.  

They have been rewarded with 15 minutes of extra 

outdoor play.  

Lets try to encourage all children to be in everyday. 

 

 

 
 

If your child is ever too unwell to      
attend Nursery or School, please don't 

forget to inform school with the       
absence. 

You can do this by using our main 
school number, tel: 01606 593315 or 

alternatively WhatsApp our              
attendance number: 

07754 559291. 
 

If you are unsure if your child can    
attend school, please don't hesitate to 

contact Mrs Harrop to discuss. 
 
 

Grasshopper and Centipede Class have 

lead the way this half term with attend-

ance, showing just over 97% which is fan-

tastic and overall, our school is showing 

94.8% which is below the national expec-

tation. Every session counts with your 

child's learning and making progress. It is 

proven that persistent absence and late-

ness will affect a child's progress in 

school. If your child's attendance drops 

below 96% then their learning will be af-

fected. If your child needs an appointment 

that is not an emergency these should be 

arranged for outside of school hours, 

wherever possible. Please see recent 

email regarding term time holidays. If you 

need any support, then please contact 

Mrs Harrop at school. 



School Lunches  

When we return we will be on  

Week 2.   

There is a slight menu change 

after half term due to the voices 

of the children. Can we also     

encourage the children to try the 

hot food option as the weather is 

getting colder.  

Please visit our website under 

the Parent/Carer tab and School 

Lunches to see the new menus.  

Note: If you change your mobile 

number please update the school 

so we can change this on the    

system and please update this on 

ParentPay under personal details.  










